
Are you planning to have a workplace 
Christmas tree?
Get your organisation and team involved in our light up a life campaign and we’ll 
supply you with memory star decorations, where they can dedicate a message to 
someone they love and miss this winter and hang it on the tree.

Memory pins                  
We can supply your workplace with a beautiful box of memory pins alongside a 
collection tin for staff, visitors and suppliers to purchase in memory of their loved 
ones to wear with pride.

Get festive at work for 
St Oswald’s Hospice

Bake sale                     
Test your baking skills and have team members bring in some festive goodies to 
sell - mince pies, yule log, mulled wine, shortbread, Christmas cake etc. You could 
even have a bake-off competition with prizes for the best bake!
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Share a card                 
Save the expense of buying cards for the office (or the shame of awkwardly 
forgetting a colleague!) by signing our St Oswald’s Hospice office poster. Leave a 
donation of what you may normally spend on cards in one of our collection tubs, 
and proudly display your signed poster on your office walls instead.



Raffle or tombola                     
Get into the ‘Christmas Spirit’ with some festive fundraising and try 
to win a load of winter goodies. Can staff bring a bottle for a tombola? 
Do you know any local beauty salons, restaurants, retailers or travel 
businesses who might donate a voucher? Can friends or family create 
something crafty to sell? If so, holding a raffle, tombola or even auction 
could be a great way to raise morale and add some excitement into 
the work day on the lead up to the holidays! 

Christmas Jumper Day                     
Who doesn’t love a non-uniform day?! Can you hold a ‘Christmas 
Jumper Day’ where staff are actively encouraged to make a small 
donation in exchange for wearing a Christmas jumper, rather than 
their usual work attire? Tacky tinsel, jingly bells and all out cringe is 
very much allowed – you could even have a competition for the best 
(or worst!) jumper!!

Business
Club

Bet Toghe

 
The business team are here to help. Let us know 
your plans and the team can support. Contact 
us at: bettertogether@stoswaldsuk.org 

Interested?

Win an extra day off to prepare for 
Santa                  
Whether it’s shopping for presents, taking kids to see Santa, decorating your 
house, or enjoying a mulled wine in the pub - win an extra day of annual leave to 
prepare for Christmas. By organising a raffle, your business could give one lucky 
staff member an extra day off to enjoy the festivities in the lead up to the big day.


